
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

FROM THE 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 

 

GREATER ROCKFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 

 
 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Board of Commissioner meeting for 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 has been CANCELED.     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 26, 2021 
Paul R. Cicero 
Chairman of the Board of Commissioners 
 


